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2nd November 2017 
 

To: Parents of: 
 
Thomas, Scott W, Sam, Callum, Jake, Ryan, Jacob, Bethan, Hollie, Ashleigh, Mya, Phoebe, Kaylie, Rebekah 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Sports Hall Athletics – Dene Magna 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in the Sports Hall Athletics on Tuesday 5th December 2017 at Dene 
Magna School. We aim to leave school at 11.50 a.m. The event should end by 2.45 p.m. 
 
The children will need a PE kit of shorts, t-shirt and trainers with a tracksuit/sweatshirt for between the events. 
Drinks and snacks are recommended. The children will also need a packed lunch that can be eaten before we 
leave for Dene Magna.  
  
We have arranged for a mini bus to take us to and from Dene Magna, please give your permission below and 
return to school by Friday 1st December. 
 
Should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Lyons 
 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Sports Hall Athletics – Dene Magna – Tuesday 5th December 2017 
 
My child …………………………………………………… will */ will not* be able to attend the Sports Hall Athletics Event. 
 
 I understand that my child will be travelling by minibus. 

 
* delete as appropriate 

 
Signed:  ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. Dated: …………………………………………… 
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